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RISK & HARDSHIP ALLOWANCE TO GATE KEEPERS 

As per Railway Board Order PC-VII/2017/1/7/5/4 dated 10.08.2017, 

RBE No.87/2017 all Track Maintainers (Gr.IV to Gr.I) are entitled to get Risk 

& Hardship Allowance in addition to Gate Keeper Allowance Rs.1000/-.  

This Allowance was granted based on Trackmen designation. There is no 

separate designation as “Engineering Gate Keepers”.  Now, stopping the 

Risk & Hardship Allowance is against the Railway Board extant rule.  

Our protest will continue in front of GM Office / DRM Office / all depots 

etc.  

Note : In this connection Member Staff / Engineering was addressed  
            by GS/NFIR on 25.10.2017.   

 
Dr.M.Raghavaiah         Date : 23.12.2017      P.S.Suriyaprakasam 
GS/NFIR & President/SRES       Circular No.854             JGS/NFIR & GS/SRES 
 

For more details visit : nfirindia.org & sresindia.org 


